
Newsletter 

Thursday 18th January, 2018 

*Please note:  There is no PiTS Football Club after school on Monday 22nd January. The club 
will resume on Monday 29th January.* 

 
Phoning Reception 

Please note, Reception closes at 5pm each day. Voicemail is checked by a member of staff before 
all staff leave for the day and urgent messages will be responded to. However, staff meetings 
may go on longer than 5pm and messages may be collected past this time.   

After 5pm, parents would be advised to dial 111 for any emergency relating to the wellbeing or 
whereabouts of their child outside of school.  

 

Your opportunity to tour the Permanent Site – Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st March 

The builders of our permanent site, Kier Construction, are running an open day event where you 
have the opportunity to tour the building site and get a feel for the scope of works being carried 
out to create our new school.  

Tours will be held on Tuesday 20th March at 11am, 11:30am, 2pm and 2:30pm and on     
Wednesday 21st March  at 11am and 11:30am. These sessions are for parents and guardians of 
our students only.  

Please note that you can book a maximum of 2 places only and you must provide the full name of 
those attending in the notes section.    

Please log into https://chartereastdulwich.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ from Monday 22nd   
January at 8am to book.   

Places are limited and available on a first come, first served basis.  

 

Southwark Orchestral Playing Event 

Members of the school orchestra have been invited to play their instruments at an event in 
Southbank on Wednesday 31st January.  

The event will involve a workshop with renowned conductor & composer Scott Stroman in which 
they will perform a piece they have been working on in school, some improvised music that they 
will create with Scott on the day and also perform some pieces for everyone together.  

Parents and students are invited to attend the concert, which will start at 5pm in the Clore      
Ballroom Floor at the Royal Festival Hall. This is a free event, so please ensure you arrive on time.  

 

 

 

 

Forthcoming Dates 

 

Spring Term: 

3rd Jan - 29th Mar 

——————————- 

Southwark Orchestral 

Playing Day  

31st Jan 

5:00 - 6:00pm 

——————————- 

Science Museum trip for 

selected students 

1st Feb 

——————————- 

Half-Term: 

12th Feb - 16th Feb 

—————————— 

Enrichment: 

Please check our website for 

the full list of days and times 

of clubs available.  

https://chartereastdulwich.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

